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NEWSLETTER 
 

 

CONTACTS 
Relief Administrator:  Pamela Holliday 
Admin. Assistants: Teresa Sutter 
    
 
Foreman:  Corley Ollinger 
 
Mayor:  Leila Mohr  (306) 731-7039 
Councillors: 

Debbie Kothlow  (306) 737-0914 
 Beverly Mohr  (306) 526-3775 
 Clayton Scherle  (306) 718-7200 
 Travis Sutter  (306) 539-9651 
  

IF YOU EXPERIENCE A WATER OR SEWER
EMERGENCY AFTER HOURS PLEASE

CONTACT CORLEY AT (306) 718-7040

We ask that everyone please keep their properties tidy by cutting grass and weeds, removing derelict 
and junked vehicles and eliminating unsightly items from their lots.  The Bylaw Enforcement 
Officer, Rocky Coleman, is inspecting properties within the Village and issuing warnings for 

nuisance yards. 
 
The Village helps people with the cleanup of their yards by doing back-alley pickups every Monday.  

Corley will gather leaves, grass clippings, etc. that are in tubs or compostable bags from the back 
alleys and haul them to the transfer station.   

 
We ask that if you are doing a large tree trimming or tree removal project to please contact the office 

and arrange to utilize the Village’s trailer instead of leaving a large amount for Corley to handle. 
 

A reminder to everyone to please trim your trees and hedges along the sidewalks and the back alleys 
to keep them clear for people walking on the sidewalk and driving down the back alleys. 

 
Thank you to everyone that works hard to help keep Earl Grey looking beautiful! 

 

 
Thank you to the Earl Grey Longlaketon Fire Fighters and First Responders 
for their service to the community.  Your generosity is greatly appreciated! 



 
Please browse our website and watch for updates, notices and information 

 
www.villageofearlgrey.ca 

Water Main Flush 

The municipality is planning to flush water 
mains at the end of September.  Please 
watch for notifications posted around 
town, on Facebook and on our website! 

The office will be closed on the following days: 
 Monday, October 13th  Thanksgiving Day 
 Tuesday, November 11th  Remembrance Day 
 December 24/25/26  Christmas 
 Thursday, January 1st  New Years Ever Day 

PARKING ON STREETS 

According to our Parking Bylaw 
all trailers, campers, boats, etc. 
cannot be parked along the 
streets during the months of 
November to April. 
 
Your camper can be stored at 
the Earl Grey Community Ball 
Park starting now until March 
31st for the nominal fee of 
$25.00. 

We ask that everyone please remove their 
garbage and recycling bins from the side of the 
street in a timely manner after they are emptied 
by Loraas Disposal.  If the bins are not removed 
within 24 hours of being emptied, you can be 
fined $25.00 per day that they remain out. 
 
We appreciate everyone’s cooperation moving 
forward. 

 
Fire Insurance Coverage on your Property 
 
Important Reminder  A few years ago, we notified ratepayers of change in legislation regarding Fire Suppression 
Services. It is very important  that each resident in the Village of Earl Grey to carry fire suppression services costs 
on your insurance policy for your dwellings. The ratepayer will be billed for the cost of any firefighting costs 
provided by the Earl Grey Fire Department and any other department dispatched to provide assistance to the Earl 
Grey Fire Department in the event of a fire. Currently the charges are $4000.00 for the first 3 hours and $2,000.00 
for each additional hour after the 3 hour charge. Please make sure you are carrying this on your insurance policy. 
You must talk to your insurance provider about this coverage, our office cannot arrange this for you. Remember 
False Alarms charge is $500.00 and Non-service calls charge are $1,000.00. 
 


